INTERDEPARTMENTAL

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY CAMBRIDGE, MASS. 02139

from the offict of
To: M. Dertouzos
J. Moses
G. Oro
G. Wallace
H. Hughes
From: J. Saltzer (Sfiﬁﬁ’//
Date: July 21, 1975

Subject: CSR vacation coverage

During the month of August, Professors Schroeder, Redell,
and I will all be on vacation. Dr. Clark will be on vacation for
2 weeks during August, but his schedule is not yet firm. In my
absence, which begins July 23, please refer all administrative
matters with regard the Computer Systems Research Division to
Dr. Clark. During Dr. Clark's vacation, Mr. Ken Pogran may be able

to help with administrative or technical problems.

xc: D. Clark
K. Pogran




